MINUTES
MARION CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION
July 10, 2012

The Marion Civil Service Commission met on Tuesday, July 10, 2012 at 8:00 a.m.  Commission members present were Mettler, Hagen and Schlotterback.  Absent:  None.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Lianne Kula was introduced to the Commissioners. She was hired effective June 11, 2012 to replace Janice Lawrence who is transferring to the Water Department. Lianne will be taking over as Clerk of the Commission.

Motion by Mettler, second by Schlotterback to approve the minutes of the June 6, 2012 meeting.  All in favor, motion carried.

Motion by Mettler, seconded by Hagen to receive and file memo from police Chief Daugherty regarding the hiring of 2 communications operators.

The Commissioners reviewed the test schedules for promotional testing within the police department.

Motion by Mettler, second by Schlotterback to receive and file a memo from Finance Director Wes Nelson regarding the hiring of a new finance clerk.  All in favor, motion carried.

There being no further business, Hagen made the motion to adjourn at 8:25 a.m.  Seconded by Mettler. All in favor, motion carried.

Wesley A. Nelson, Clerk of Commission
